Join Us in celebrating the completion of two new roundabouts along State Route 372
at Blagg Road and at Pahrump Valley Boulevard in Pahrump. The $4 million project
creates new roundabout intersections for improved safety and enhanced traffic flow.
The elaborately landscaped medians serve as iconic visual gateways into Pahrump.
Other project improvements include sections of new curb, gutters and sidewalks as
well as handicap accessible pedestrian crossings in each direction. There is also

street lighting, signage, and stretches of new paving. Be sure to attend this memorable
event. Please RSVP to Tony lllia at tillia@dot.nv.gov.




